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2nd February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 6 Trip- Natural History Museum 

  

In Year 6, our Topic lessons in Terms 3-4 will explore Our Perfect Planet and endangered animals. 

With this in mind, we would like to take Year 6 on a trip to The Natural History Museum on Friday 

31st March 2023 to celebrate the end of our topic and to explore the past and future of our planet and 

the animals. 

  

The total price of the trip is £20.00 per child. This includes the cost of the coach journey, entrance to 

the museum and a lesson/talk given by staff at the museum. On the day of the trip, your child will 

need to wear school uniform and be dropped off at school for 8.20am. Pick up will be 4pm. The 

children will need to wear school uniform, but they can wear any suitable and comfortable shoes. 

They will NOT need any spending money for the trip. 

  

Every child will need to bring their own packed lunch unless entitled to Free School Meals (If this is 

the case please do let the office know so we can arrange a packed lunch for your child). All children 

will need to bring a water bottle (there are very limited refill stations so you may want to provide a 

second bottle). We would advise bringing this in a ruck sack as the children will have to carry it 

around all day. If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please consent and pay for the 

trip via Arbor, by Wednesday 15th March. 

  

Your child will not need to bring any money on this trip as we will not be entering the gift shop.  

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 6 team. 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

  

The Year 6 Team. 
    

 


